
June 

Thurs 22nd—Year 2 Assembly (9:00am) 

Thurs 22nd  - Year 6 Transition to Sec-

ondary Parent Meeting  (2:00pm) 

Mon 26th—Year 6 Residential              

Trip 

Thurs 29th—Year 1 Assembly (9:00am) 

July 

Tues 4th—Music Performance. Details to 

follow (2:00pm) 

Wed 5th—Year 1 Trip to Broadstairs 

Thurs 6th— Secondary School Transition 

day 

Mon 10th—Year 6 performance 

(6:00pm) 

Tues 11th—Year 6 Leavers Disco 

(5:30pm) 

Wed 12th—Parent Consultation Drop ins 

Thurs 13th—Year R Hearing Screening 

Thurs 13th—Whinless Down Academ  

Trust Year 6 Transition Afternoon 

Tues  18th—Year 6 Leavers  

Assembly (9:00am) 

Tues 18th—Last day of term 6 

 

Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

Well it has certainly been close this week across 

Key Stage 2 but the highest attendance this week 

was Walmer class with 96.6% 

 

Fabulous effort!  

  

     Sports Day! 

 

Our children across the school scored so many house points for their 

teams on sports day - we were so proud of the motivation and col-

laboration shown! We have now counted and verified the results so 

that we can announce these....  

A huge congratulations to RUBIES you were our sports day  

winners this year!  

 

 

 

 

Don't forget, we are still collecting house points for the rest of this 

term to see who will be the end of year winning house! 

House Points Place 

Ruby 574 1st 

Sapphire 512 2nd 

Diamond 495 3rd 

Emerald 480 4th 



Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

‘BOLD AS’ BRASS! 

Last night a selection of children from Years 5 & 6 went to St. George’s Church in Deal to perform in the 
Bold As Brass concert with the White Cliffs Orchestra. 

It was simply fabulous! 

Gardeners Wanted! 

Are you a keen gardener or a hands-on kind of person who would be willing to volunteer 
some of your time to support us in restoring our Secret Garden?  

You may remember that last year, we were lucky enough to receive volunteers from The 
Port of Dover to support us in renovating our Secret Garden area - they did a fabulous job, but alas, all 
this sunshine has seen an influx of plant growth and we are once again on the mission to spruce up the 
garden! 

We are looking for a group of volunteers who would be happy to stay behind after school on Thursday 
6th July to support us in giving the garden a clean up!  

If you are able to help, please let us know via the school office . 
(Depending on numbers, we may do two sessions) 

Staffing News 

Next Friday, 23rd June, is Miss Slingsby’s last day with us before she starts her exciting new role as a 
Family Liason Officer in a Folkestone School.  

All the best of luck in your new job! 


